July 28, 2024
Welcome and Announcements

Call to Worship
May every family in heaven and on earth gather in name and spirit.

May God pour out courage and compassion on our congregation

through the Spirit.

May our minds be open, that Christ may dwell within. May our hearts
receive the fullness of our faith.

From generation to generation, God'’s grace is abundant! Amen.

Praise and Worship Songs:
“Happy Day”

Children’s Moment
“The Wonderful Cross”
“Here | Am To Worship”

Giving Back to God (Collected at end of service or give online @ iofume.org)
Mission Moment with Deb Moulin

Ephesians 3:14-21
Message: Strong Roots

Scripture Reading:
Pastor Will Clark
Holy Communion

Prayers of the People _ Isleof Faith
Closing Song United Methodist Church
Benediction 1821 San Pablo Rd. South

Jacksonville, FL 32224

(904) 2211700
www.lofumc.org

WELCOME AND ANNOUCEMENTS
All worship services will remain available on our YouTube channel

https://www.youtube.com/user/IsleOfF aith/ www.iofumc.org

+ Sunday, July 28 — Worship 9:30am
AFTERWords Class with Pastor Will, 11am, Prayer Chapel
Marilyn Clark’s Sunday School Class, 11am, large conference room
Ray Hughes Sunday School Class, 11am, Mission Hall
Sweet Spirit Sunday School Class, 11am, small conference room
|IOFX Youth and IOF Kids, upstairs

¢ Tuesday, July 30 — Men'’s Bible Study, 8:45am, large conference room
Orientation for Toddlers, Twos and Threes, 6:00pm, Sanctuary

+ Wednesday, July 31 — God’s People Pray, 9am, Prayer Chapel
Worship Rehearsal, 6-8pm, Sanctuary

¢ Thursday, August 1 — IOF Crafter, 10am, large conference room

+ Sunday, August 4 — Worship 9:30am
Sunday School Classes start at 11am

As the beginning of school approaches, we have an opportunity to
bless some families. We will be collecting school supplies for 3
children to get them ready for school! This effort will be led by our
Sunday School leaders. They will have the information so we can
come together and show these children the love of Christ by
meeting their practical needs. We'd also like to shower the children
with cards of encouragement and love! Let's join together and have
these backpacks ready to go on August 4th!

The OneBlood Blood Drive last Sunday was a big success.
We had 15 donors and collected a total of 13 units which can
help up to 39 people.

Our next Blood Drive is September 22nd.

Thanks and Blessings, Kay Elkins




